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HONORING ALL VETERANS ON VETERAN’S DAY 
From all of us at the Master Association office, we thank you for your service and sacrifice.  

We are forever grateful!  

 
CERTIFICATE OF AMENDMENT TO THE ARTICLES OF INCORPORATION – 

PALMER RANCH MASTER PROPERTY OWNER’S ASSOCIATION, INC. – RECORDED COPY AVAILABLE  

The Certificate of Amendment to the Articles of Incorporation has been recorded within the official records of 

Sarasota County as well as the Florida Division of Corporations.  Copy of the recorded amendment can be 

obtained from the Master Association office, downloaded from the Palmer Ranch Master Association website 

(www.PalmerRanch.net) or via the Sarasota County Official Records (Document #2016132924).   

 

RYEGRASS SEEDING PROJECT UPDATE! 

The weather conditions have allowed us to move forward with Ryegrass seeding this week into the beginning 

of next week.    

 

News You Can Use 
 
MULTI-COMMUNITY GARAGE SALE ON PALMER RANCH –TOMORROW! 

Prepare to go cruising through The Hamptons, Stonebridge, and Wellington Chase at their Community Garage 

Sales tomorrow, November 12th from 8am to 3pm!!  Don’t miss some great finds!!  

 

HERON CLUB AT PRESTANCIA IS HOSTING AN ALZHEIMER’S SUPPORT GROUP 

Heron Club, located at 3749 Sarasota Square Blvd., is hosting an Alzheimer’s Support Group. Their next 

meeting will be on Tuesday, November 15th at 10:30am.  For more information or to RSVP, contact Laurie 

Blackwell at Heron Club (941) 922-1669. 

 

 

Did you know!?  

 
Did you know that you can visit the Palmer Ranch Master Association website to contact the Master 

Association office directly!? Just visit www.PalmerRanch.net, then click the contact tab at the top or bottom of 

the home page to submit an email request. 
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Notice of Public Hearing  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Do you want to hear about the news on Palmer Ranch first hand?  If so, simply visit our website: 

www.PalmerRanch.net.  At the bottom of the home page, simply click on ‘Sign Up For Our Newsletter.’  

You’ll then be asked to provide your email address and first name.  It’s that easy! 
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